
Parent/Guardian Name

Student Name

SES Library
Announcement

STARTING JULY 2023!

If you would prefer your child not bring home
books from the school library, please return
the bottom of this form to Ms. Chang, our

School Librarian and Library Media Teacher. 

S t u d e n t s  w i l l  n o w  b e  a b l e  t o  c h e c k  o u t  b o o k s
a n d  b r i n g  t h e m  h o m e  f o r  o n e  w e e k  a t  a  t i m e
b e f o r e  r e t u r n i n g  t h e m .  W e  a r e  N O T  c h a r g i n g
s t u d e n t s  l a t e  f e e s  f o r  b o o k s  n o t  r e t u r n e d ,

b u t  p l e a s e  w o r k  a l o n g s i d e  t h e  s c h o o l  i n
t e a c h i n g  r e s p o n s i b i l i t y  a n d  r e s p e c t  f o r  t h e

l i b r a r y  b o o k s  i n  t h e i r  c a r e .

I prefer that my child not bring home books from the school library. I
understand they will still have access to the library books while at school. 

Date

Parent/Guardian Signature

Please return to Ms. Chang in the Library.


